
Roselle Middle School

500 South Park Street

Roselle, IL  60172

(630) 529-1600

May 2021

Dear Future 7th Grade Student,

What a whirlwind this year has been! As your days as a sixth grader come to a close, we wanted to
take the opportunity to congratulate you on a job well done throughout the 2020 - 2021 school year.

Math is an exciting subject, and we look forward to embarking on a new math learning journey with
you next school year. Math can be a challenging subject at times, but we are confident that if you work
hard and seek help when needed, you will be successful.

As you prepare for seventh grade and to help you review standards from this past year’s math
instruction, we are recommending that you complete a number of selected Khan Academy lessons,
which will be assigned to you directly in Khan Academy. These lessons will support your review of
how to solve problems using essential math skills and concepts. It is our recommendation that you
complete one (1) lesson each week throughout the summer. This includes all Khan Academy lesson
subcomponents, such as videos, articles and practice problems.

The assigned Khan Academy lessons focus on the skills that will help you be successful in 7th grade.
You will take a pre-assessment during the second week of school on the following skills:

1. Find equivalent ratios
2. Add, subtract, & multiply with fractions and decimals
3. Solve one-step equations
4. Find area and perimeter of polygons
5. Calculate mean, median, mode, and range

The benefits of completing these lessons over the summer include:
● Keeping up your math skills, which will better enable you to smoothly transition to 7th grade

math
● Allowing you to show us what you know
● Highlighting math areas where you may need additional support when you start 7th grade

Please try to complete all the assigned Khan Academy lessons by Tuesday, August 17, 2021.

We look forward to a great 2021-2022 school year. Enjoy your summer and we’ll see you in August!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Peters and Ms. Owens
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

-



Note: Prior to the end of the school year, Mrs. Peake provided instructions on how to join the
Khan Academy Class. In the event you have not yet joined, please join by accessing the
following link: https://www.khanacademy.org/join/TCSJ5269

For questions or issues, please email Mrs. Peters at cpeters@sd12.org

https://www.khanacademy.org/join/TCSJ5269

